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Toni Ross 

Dear St. Patrick Family, 

 

I cannot believe it is this time of the month already. September has flown past, and we are 

looking forward to October. We have a few new things this month to share and some more 

staff celebrations.  

 

This year, we have been blessed to have a couple extra field trips. In the next month stay tuned for photos from 

the Capitol in Madison, the Pumpkin Patch, and the Beyond Van Gogh exhibit. We have been blessed with these 

opportunities thanks to the support of St. Patrick’s committees and their desire to provide meaningful experiences 

for our students.  

 

In this edition of the Shamrock, I would like to recognize our middle school staff. Teaching 8th grade, we have 

Amy Zenthoefer; teaching 7th grade we have David Bellows; teaching 6th grade we have Cathryn Catterson. This 

team works well together and their teaching styles complement one another. 7th and 8th graders have been able to 

work with both Mrs. Zenthoefer and Mr. Bellows throughout the last year or two at St. Patrick’s. David and Amy 

have worked out schedules to allow them to specialize in subject matter and better present their materials thus 

being high quality.  

 

Cathryn Catterson is also a wonderful teacher that we are happy to have at St. Patricks. Cathryn has been able to 

share a lot of insight with her many years of teaching at St. Patricks. She has been able to be a great help for our 

students as they transition into the middle school environment. She has teamed up with David and Amy to help 

provide continuity. Cathryn has provided many opportunities for our students as well. Her drive to provide qual-

ity, Catholic instruction is evident in her teaching. 

 

With our focus on middle school, I would also like to recognize our students and their recent activities as well. 

This year they were able to go back to Upham Woods. This tradition continues with our 6-8 students. Though this 

year they were not able to spend the night, they were able to experience a day trip and many of the fun activities 

that were planned for the fall. They are looking to go back to complete their 2 day excursion later this year. The 

teachers reported that fun was had by all, and the students enjoyed their day at Upham Woods.  

 

We have many great things happening this year and it is a pleasure to share all of the wonderful things happening 

here at St. Patricks.  

 

We will continue to recognize our staff throughout the year! They have been great to work with, and I look for-

ward to letting you know more about the wonderful people and opportunities here at St. Patricks.  

 

              Blessings, 

            

 

https://stpatricksmauston.com/
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   School Happenings 
How lucky are we to have such great role models in our 6th 

grade students!? Every week Mrs. Catterson’s 6th graders meet 

up with our Kindergarten students and partner up to be reading 

buddies! Not only do they share their love of reading with the 

younger students, but they also partner up with them every 

Wednesday to go to Mass. Such a wonderful mentorship pro-

gram our teachers have established to help build strong leaders 

and role models! 

Our 6th, 7th, and 8th grade 

students were able to get back 

to the great outdoors again this 

year at Upham Woods! Check out 

these fantastic pictures of our stu-

dents exploring nature during their 

fun day away! 
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   Helping Hands 

In our September Shamrock we 

shared our new Pull Tab Program  

established by our 8th grade student, 

Sophie Randall.  We hope you’ve all 

taken the time to set up a little jar or 

station in your homes to 

collect your pop can tabs 

for this fantastic         

program! 

In 2016 Ms. Randall’s cousin and pen pal lost 

his fight with cancer. He was only 9 years old. 

“Braden was a fighter, an inspiration and 

friend.” said Sophie’s mother, Kerry, when 

asked why Sophie and her family decided to 

begin collecting pull tabs for the Ronald 

McDonald House. “During his long fight 

Braden’s family was able to stay at the Ronald 

McDonald House while he was receiving treat-

ments. His family now coordinates a pull tab 

program at their school in Minnesota, so we 

thought this would be a great way to show our 

support, with such an easy way to make a posi-

tive impact.” 

 

For those of you who don’t know the Ronald 

McDonald House Programs are a home away 

from home that provide comfort, support and 

resources to families who travel far from home 

for the medical care their child needs.  

Collecting soda can tabs is an easy way to help 

support this foundation and the thousands of 

families who are going through unimaginable 

times. Please help Sophie and the school make 

a difference for those families. 

Pictured here 8th grader 

Sophie Randall with her Pull 

Tabs Program design 
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Prayer Opportunity    
Prayer must come from the heart and must be able to touch the heart of God. See how 

Jesus taught his disciples to pray: “Call God your Father; praise and glorify his 

name; do his will as the saints do it in heaven; ask for daily bread, spiritual and tem-

poral; ask for forgiveness of your sins and for the grace to forgive others; ask for the 

grace to resist temptations and for the final grace to be delivered from the evil which 

is in you and around you.”  The church will be open on Wednesday evenings at 8 

PM for a time of prayer. Please feel free to join as / when  you are able. 

Scrip is now sold during the week at the SCHOOL office.   

You can stop by to purchase it during our office hours or call or e-mail ahead and we will have your order 

ready for you to pick up.  As a reminder, each family is required to purchase $1500 in Scrip each year.  You 

pay face value for the cards. We earn our profit because we are able to purchase them at a discount.  If you 

have not yet tried Scrip or would like to know more about how it works, stop by the school office and Ms. 

Czakja will be happy to help you.  Scrip is also available on-line at shopwithscrip.com.   Thank you for sup-

porting our school!  

 

~National Life-Chain Sunday ~  

Sunday, October 3rd from 2:30 PM—4:00 PM at the intersection of N. Union Street and Hwy 82. Please 

come and provide witness to the sanctity of life.  Signs will be provided.  For more information, please    

contact Betty Lobenstein at 608-572-3176.  

If you haven’t already take a moment to check out this month’s Youth Newsletter at 

https://stpatricksmauston.com/parish/youth-news/   

and the Knight’s of Columbus’s Compass at  

https://stpatricksmauston.com/parish/knights-of-columbus/  

http://shopwithscrip.com/
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   A Word from Father 

   News and Upcoming Events 

October 

 

1: NO SCHOOL-Teacher 

Work Day 

15: Grandparent’s Day 

26: Holy Happy Hour @ 

State Street Tap 

27: Picture Retake Day 

29: Halloween Dance 

6p.m.-8 p.m. 

We begin the month of October with the feast of the Guardian Angels. It is that re-

minder of God’s care and concern for each of us. A reminder too of the need to 

protect our children. We want them to be safe. That is on many levels and areas of 

their lives. While at school our staff plants the seeds. Nonetheless they are also out 

in the larger world. That includes the world of social media. Part of our instruction 

is how to maneuver in the digital realm. But it can be hard for our young people to 

know what is real and even the digital judgments and comments can be harmful.  

 

I would like to mention the spiritual realm. Parents (and grandparents) please pray for your children and 

invoke their guardian angels to keep them safe on all levels. October also brings us Grandparents Days at 

St. Patrick’s School. We are happy to welcome you this year and are so grateful for your support and 

prayers. Looking forward to seeing you. 

 

November 

 

3: End of First Quarter 

6: Hunter’s Night Out 

12: No Buses 

18: Conferences/Book Fair 

19: Conferences/Book Fair 

21: KC Pancake Breakfast 

(proceeds benefit 8th grade) 

24: Early Dismissal 

25/26: NO SCHOOL– 

Thanksgiving Break 

 



   Shamrock Sponsors 
Thank you to all our alumni members and families who are sponsoring the St. Patrick’s Shamrock this year! If 

you know of an alumni who has a business they would like to advertise on our sponsor page please email Keilah 

at keilahpowers@stpatricksmauston.com 
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Langer Farms and 

Ag Services 

 


